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From: Valentina <valentina5000@optonline.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2010 11:13 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: currency trading rule change?

Dear Secretary,

Oversite and strong rules are necessary to weed out any brokerages that are less than reputable.

However, we (group of traders) are strongly opposed to the leverage changes. If this happens the interest to the trading will drop
drastically, which will devoid us to substantial income and livelyhood. Less income, less taxes we will pay to the IRS. US Dollar will
weaken. Please, do not change the leverage.

Sincerely,

Valentina Rumyantseva



